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Supply of Safety Products 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on January 27, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 
 
1.  Authorize the award of a contract to Hansler Smith Ltd. for the supply of safety 

products, in the total upset limit amount of $12,309,000 (including applicable taxes), 
for a three-year period from February 11, 2020 to February 10, 2023 on the basis of 
the lowest evaluated bid pricing; and 

 
2.  Delegate authority to the CEO to add up to $8,891,000 (including applicable taxes) 

to the contract with Hansler Smith Ltd. to cover the cost of safety products during the 
two-year optional period from February 11, 2023 to February 10, 2025, as the 
contract allows TTC staff to exercise extension options under the same contract 
terms, up to a maximum of two years beyond the expiration of the initial three-year 
term. 


